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Edmonton Kosher Zone

My Hebrew Name Project
By popular demand we are issuing City Wide Certificates 

to everyone who participates in My Hebrew Name Project. 

The certificates will be handwritten by our Scholar in Residence 

with a feather and quill and presented to whoever sends in 

their Hebrew names with their parents Hebrew names by May 10, 2021. 

Lag B'Omer  Children's Parade: 
April 30, 2021

Our Lag B'Omer Children's Parade will take place on April 30. 

Please send via email your child's Jewish art work so it can be displayed at the event. 

Email: Edmontonkosher@gmail.com 
or call (780) 483-1028 

World Built on Kindness


